
VILLAGE OF McCOOK 
5000 Glencoe Avenue 

McCook, Illinois 
 

 
 

WARNING - CORONAVIRUS DISEASE 2019  
(COVID-19)  

 

BUILDING CLOSED TO PUBLIC 
 
 

Beginning March 19, 2020 and until further notice, the McCook Village 
Hall and the McCook Athletic and Exposition Center (MAX) are closed to 
the public. All public events scheduled to take place at these facilities are 
canceled during this time period. To help prevent the spread Coronavirus 
(COVID-19), Village officals encourage social distancing and suggest that 
members of the public limit non-essential physical human interactions 
with Village employees.  There will be no disruption of public services, 
including Police, Fire, Water or other vital services.  
 
It is currently anticipated that the regular Village Board meeting, 
scheduled for the evening of April 6, 2020, will continue as planned.  The 
Village of McCook remains strongly committed to providing services to 
and protecting the health and safety of its citizens and will continue to 
monitor, assess and adjust the above protocols as necessary.  
 
Should you seek additional information, please call (708) 447-9030 to 
speak to a Village Employee or refer to the Village’s website:  
www.villageofmccook.org. 

http://www.villageofmccook.org/

